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Dear Colleagues,

We have finished the first decade of  the new millennium. The past year was very successful for the journal. The visibility of  the journal 
had been expanded considerably with increased submissions from many countries. 

We are entering the new year with many changes. We have changed the manuscript submission system to accommodate the increased 
needs of  the journal. We have switched from the print format to electronic-only to have a paperless environment, and to be more com-
fortable economically for the continuation of  ‘no publishing charges’ policy.

As the editorial board, we express our deepest gratitude to all authors and the reviewers, who had a great contribution to the journal, and 
wish you all a happy new year.

From the editor


